
 
 

Dear Sir, Madam 
Dear partner 
  
We would have liked to be the first to physically welcome you back at our faculties and 
campuses, but due to the uncertainty COVID-19 brings, this unfortunately won’t be. 
However, as we do believe that connecting with our partners is crucial, perhaps now more 
than ever, we are taking our International Days online!  
  
From 8-12 March 2021* you are welcome to join us at the 16th edition of our International 
Days “Intrapreneurship – innovate within the organisation”. We are pleased to inform you 
that Thierry Geerts, Country Director at Google Belgium, will act as our keynote 
speaker.  
  
Our International Days are a Thomas More wide event for all faculties during which we try to 
bring together our partners. During this week you are welcome to share your expertise with 
us, give online guest lectures, network and much more! 
Our guests will combine the online or hybrid programme organised by the department of 
their specific field of study with the online central day offered to all our guests. You 
might even expect a surprise on your physical desk! 
  
As a guest you will be connected to your Thomas More contact person. This is the 
international coordinator of a faculty that you collaborate with. This person will send you a 
detailed programme of the activities organized by the department of their field of study at a 
later stage. The joint online central day (9th of March) will be part of that programme 
and will bring together all our guests. For you this will mean a lot of networking 
opportunities. 
Next to this broad invitation sent by the central International Office you may thus expect a 
more detailed invitation by one of our colleagues international coordinator(s) with whom you 
have a close partnership. 
  
Interested to learn more about the various study fields and structure of Thomas More? Please 
consult our factsheet and overview of our course offer in English. 
Please let us know if you are interested in attending our International Days via this form by 
January 4th 2021. We also invite you to forward this invitation to other colleagues that 
might be interested to join. 
  
We will send out a more detailed invitation soon but we hope you can already save the date! 
  
Finally, we would like to use this occasion to wish you and your loved ones a merry 
Christmas and a happy New Year. 
                                                                                                    
Yours faithfully 
  
  
Team International Office and International Coordinators Thomas More 

http://www.thomasmoreinternationaldays.com/uploads/2/4/7/6/24763865/factsheet_thomas_more__b_geel07_-_b_mechele14__2021.pdf
http://www.thomasmoreinternationaldays.com/uploads/2/4/7/6/24763865/study_in_belgium_eng_a4.pdf
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=xTzTd7TJZkeVx-1bUV4cziknrFgRWuZPhqnTaaTYunhURjFOT0gxRUFLQlM4R1U1MDJYRkJITkFJSy4u
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=APzgHSkGTqE&feature=emb_logo
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=APzgHSkGTqE&feature=emb_logo


 


